August 2, 2010
James Forrest
Superintendent
Adna School District #226
P.O. Box 118
Adna, WA 98522
RE:
Interagency Agreement

Dear James Forrest,

I hope that you are having a chance to enjoy this summer weather.  The purpose of my letter is to renew the Interagency Agreement between the Adna School District #226 and The Evergreen State College.  The renewal of our agreement is due to some recent changes in WAC 181-78A-125 (Field placement agreements)

As you are aware, the purpose of this agreement is to provide cooperative arrangements for student teaching and field experiences for students enrolled in the Master In Teaching (MiT) program, the Master of Education (M. Ed.) program and courses leading to endorsements at Evergreen.
I have enclosed the agreement between the Adna School District #226 and Evergreen.  Please sign and return to me in the envelope provided.  I will mail out your copy of the agreement once it is signed by the College.  Thank you for your continued support.  This cooperative relationship assists in preparing and nurturing outstanding future teachers.

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty

Education Field Experience and Community Relations

360.867.6573

ENCL.
